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BY E-MAIL 
October 5, 2011 
 
Arjan Vos 
Controller 
Bulk Growers Holdings Limited 
717 Diltz Road 
Dunville ON  N1A 2W2 
 
Dear Mr. Vos: 
 
Re: Application for Electricity Generation Licence 

Board File Number EB-2011-0357 
 
This will acknowledge receipt on September 30, 2011 of your application for an 
electricity generation licence.  The Board has assigned file number EB-2011-0357 to 
this matter.  Please refer to this file number in all future correspondence to the Board 
regarding this matter.  All information related to this matter must be filed with the Board 
Secretary. 
 
Your have submitted an application for an electricity generation licence that would 
enable the applicant to generate electricity for sale under the Standard Offer Program 
administered by the Ontario Power Authority.  According to the information provided in 
the application your company does not have the Standard Offer Program contract 
arrangements with the Ontario Power Authority. 
 
The application cannot be processed until the correct licence application form has been 
filed.  If the correct application form is not filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, 
the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue a letter indicating the 
expected date on which a decision and/or order may be rendered. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Irina Kuznetsova, Advisor at 
+1 (416) 440-8138 or e-mail, Irina.Kuznetsova@ontarioenergyboard.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
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